
May 14, 2021 

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

We are pleased to offer the opportunity for students ages 12-15 and their families to receive the COVID-19 vaccine 
through our partnership with the Lake Park High School feeder districts.  This vaccine clinic will be held at Itasca 
Park District today, May 14 (2:00pm-7:45pm) and Friday, June 4 (2:00pm-7:45pm) and is open to all Keeneyville 
D20 families (age 12 and older).  For more information visit https://bit.ly/D20_COVID_Vaccine_Registration.  The 
vaccine is optional, but it is one of the mitigation strategies that can help to keep our community healthy.  We will 
also continue to monitor COVID-19 metrics and implement the Health and Safety Protocols in our buildings to 
maintain a safe learning environment for our students and staff.   

We have enjoyed seeing more kids and families outside with the warm spring weather.  Please note that school 
grounds should not be used during school hours.  This allows our students and staff to safely utilize school 
playground, fields, track, and other property for outdoor breaks throughout out the day.  We also remind students 
who are dropping-off or picking-up their siblings at the elementary schools to arrive at the scheduled drop-off or 
pick-up time and maintain safe and respectful behavior while waiting for dismissal.  The expectation is that all 
students and their families will not utilize school property, until at least 30 minutes before or after school. 

Please see additional reminders and updates for families below: 

• Registration for the 2021-22 School Year is now open for all grades.  We strongly encourage that you 
register now to take advantage of the special discount of no registration fee through Monday, May 31.  
There is still a $50 Technology Fee for all students.  The Early Bird Special will not be extended.  Starting 
June 1, the $150 Registration Fee will be applied. 

 To register go to www.esd20.org-->REGISTRATION for step-by-step instructions and links to online 
proof of residency and registration.  Contact your school or email registration@esd20.org with any 
questions. 
 

• Food Service:  Starting next Monday, May 17, breakfast will be offered at school rather than being sent 
home at the end of the school day.  Students who would like breakfast should arrive at 8:15am for 
Greenbrook and Waterbury and 7:30am for Spring Wood.  Free lunch will continue to be offered to all 
students during the normal lunch period.  Remote students can still pick-up meal packs at Greenbrook on 
Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays between 9-10:30am.  Please note the special pick-up schedule for 
Memorial Day weekend. 

• D20 Chromebooks + Hotspots:  All students must return their D20 chromebook for the summer as 
scheduled by your school, except for D20 Summer School students who should keep their devices through 
the last day of summer school classes.  We also ask that families return their loaned hotspot devices by the 
end of the school year.  Please send the hotspot to school with your child to avoid paying the replacement 
fee for the device.   

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 

https://bit.ly/D20_COVID_Vaccine_Registration
https://www.esd20.org/return-to-learn/covid-19protocolsfaqs
https://www.esd20.org/registration
https://www.esd20.org/registration
mailto:registration@esd20.org
https://www.esd20.org/for-parents/food-services
https://www.esd20.org/for-parents/food-services

